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Kalamazoo Secures Top-Flight Team for the  
Ashburton Gold Project 
 
 
 
 
Kalamazoo Resources Limited (“Kalamazoo” or “the Company”) is pleased to announce that it has secured 
two, highly credentialed Senior Exploration Geologists for its newly acquired Ashburton Gold Project in 
Western Australia. 
 
Key Points 
 
▪ Matthew Rolfe joins Kalamazoo as Senior Exploration Geologist for the Ashburton Gold Project.   

 
▪ Matthew has extensive experience over both Archean and Proterozoic terrains and comes to Kalamazoo 

directly from Northern Star Resources, where he was the Senior Exploration Geologist for the Pilbara 
Region.   

 
▪ His deep understanding of the Ashburton Gold Project will be particularly beneficial to Kalamazoo and 

will play an important part in expediting our exploration program at the project. 
 
▪ Kalamazoo has also secured Dr Margaret “Margy” Hawke as Senior Exploration Geologist for the 

Ashburton Gold Project.   
 
▪ Margy was awarded 2010 AMEC Prospector of the Year and is jointly credited with the discovery of 

Sandfire’s DeGrussa Copper-Gold Deposit. 
 
▪ Margy holds a PhD in Economic Geology from the University of Tasmania. 
 
Commenting on Kalamazoo’s additions to its West Australian-based technical team, Kalamazoo’s 
Non-Executive Director and Ashburton Project Manager Paul Adams said: 
 
“Kalamazoo has been extremely fortunate in securing these two highly credentialed and highly regarded 
individuals. Matt and Margy are both extremely experienced and will form the nucleus of our technical capacity 
at Ashburton, as we move quickly to generate value from this significant gold system.  Both have come to 
Kalamazoo recognising the significant opportunity that the Ashburton Gold Project brings to the company and 
we warmly welcome Matt and Margy to the Kalamazoo team. 



 

 

 
“With Matt and Margy bolstering our existing team in WA, Kalamazoo has significant technical and 
management capacity in both Victoria and Western Australia. This is now more important than ever and means 
that the Company can continue to conduct significant exploration programs in each jurisdiction, unhindered by 
travel restrictions imposed due to Covid-19.” 
 
 

For further information, please contact: 
 
 
Luke Reinehr Victoria Humphries  
Chairman / CEO Investor Relations – NWR Communications 
luke.reinehr@kzr.com.au victoria@nwrcommunications.com.au   
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